Mae Huston

Dear Comments,

I oppose the Commission\'s proposal that effectively bans natural gas development in the Delaware
River Basin region.

Our nation\'s public policies must be based on evidence, science, and necessity, not on vocal
minority of activists false fears.

The evidence is clear that hydraulic fracturing is safe and effective.

The DRBC rule would set a bad precedent for limiting U.S. energy development and could result in
higher consumer and commercial energy costs nationwide if similar bans take effect.

The DRBC\'s proposed rule would take our nation in the wrong direction. The federal government
has rightly begun to limit unnecessary regulations. The DBRC should follow this lead, not impose
new, unneeded restrictions.

Please withdraw the Commission\'s new draft rule and revise to support, not impede, American
energy development. Thank you for including my views in your review of this issue.

Sincerely,
Mae Huston
10520 SW Mintken Rd

Culver, OR 97734-9738



